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Thursday 13th September  

òWith the love of God our dreams and ambitions can come true.ó 

Sports for Schools  

Congratulations to the newly elected School Council. They aim to listen to all pupils and 

to speak on their behalf at council meetings to make Sacred Heart school even better. 

The School Council now base their work on the UN Convention -Rights of the Child. 

These ôrightsõ are things every child should have or be able to do.  

All classes have representatives who were voted for by the children. This gave the               

children the opportunity to learn about democracy in our school. We also have a Head 

Teachers representative and Parish Representative and we are looking forward to       

building more links with our Parish.  

 

School Council  

As part of our work in the wider community on Monday 24th Sports for Schools will spend 

the day with us. The children are fundraising to help raise money for and awareness of 

Paralympic Athletes. Some of the money raised will be spend on our own sports      

equipment for our school. Any amount that you could donate is greatly appreciated. 

Please remember to send your child to school with their PE Kit  



British and Gospel Values:  

Our Gospel Value is love and our R.E. 

topic is also about love. We have been 

thinking about different ways of showing 

love to those around you.  

We have been reading psalm 23 and 

have learnt that God cares for us  just like 

a shepherd cares for his sheep. God pro-

vides us with everything that we need.  

 

UN Rights of the Child Article:  

 

This week in class we have talked about 

how  all children, all over the world, are 

the same and that we all have the same 

rights.  

All children have the right to  enjoy their 

own culture, to practice their own                 

religion and speak their own language.  

At Sacred Heart, we feel like we can do 

this freely.  This week  we have all 

thought about the country we most                            

associate with.   

Independent Writer Of The Week  

Congratulations  

Poppie Rowan 

Please read Poppyõs writing on the enclosed sheet. 



 

Attendance 17th ñ21st September 2018  

 

95.1% 

 

The Government sets a target of 97%  

   

Happy Birthday  

15thñ21st September  

 

Lucie Neary  

Wendy Napson  

Harrison Brisk  

 

Nursery Isla Clucas  

Reception  Amber Robinson  

Year 1  Susan Murzyn 

Year 2  Elisabetta Militano  

Year 3  Eva-Lea Wright  

Year 4  Mae Holt  

Year 5  Jake Edwards  

Year 6  Kara Young  

Gospel Award of  

Love  

Joan Barnes  
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For having the best attendance this 

week with 97.6%  

 

Keep it up!!  


